
Any questions, please contact Sharon Solomon, Religious School Director at 516 484 4980  
or via email at Sharonsolomon@tbsroslyn.org or religiousschool@tbsroslyn.org. 

401 Roslyn Road, Roslyn Heights, NY 11577 

Especially for 1st—7th graders 

Saturday, October 17, 2020  

at 10:00 am in the TENT led by Joseph Soffer & Rabbi Cara Rosenthal 

 
Minyanim Services & Family Education programs  

are an integral part of the Religious School. 
Please mark your calendars, & come join us at services & study,  

 

 
Celebrate Shabbat with your friends 

Earn Minyan Points 

In order to receive Virtual attendance credit you must email the Religious School office 
For In-Person attendance, your child should pull forward his/her attendance card  

from the MINYAN box  
(for record keeping purposes after Shabbat by the Religious School office) 


